Trevor Chadwick

#

From: Steve Burton <burtonsj3@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2022 10:51 AM
To: Trevor Chadwick

Subject: Willowbrook Workshop

Mayor,

Thanks for letting us join in on the workshop and listen to what is going on. | found the information very interesting and
hope the groups continue to work toward mutual benefits. | look forward to the next two workshops.

Questions | kept asking myself and wondered why no one asked Nate Mitchell was, “If the City of Star only approves
annexation of the property in phase | of the project, will the project be progressed? Does the phase | portion depend
upon the annexation approval of phases Il and I1? What if the property in Canyon County is only allowed the maximum
density of 2 houses per acre, does that stipulation negate the entire project?”

Perhaps you already know the answer to those questions.

Steve Burton
6915 Canyon Bend Ct.
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